R atd PRaile
AIRPORT

13 Aug 2019

SUBJECT: GRAND PRAIRIE MUNICIPAL AIRPORT STORM DAMAGE UPDATE

Dear Tenants,

This week we finally issued the contract to Cozart Metal Building Systems. This contractor will
be doing all the repairs on all 16 hangar rows that have damage and install the new hangar doors
when they begin arriving. The Higher Power Hydraulic Hangar Doors that will be installed on
every individual T-hangar unit on hangar rows 8S, 118, 128, 138, & 15S8. We will be meeting
with the contractor over the next two weeks to develop a repair/reconstruction plan and timeline.
As soon as this is decided we will release this schedule to the tenants. We will allow a few days
for tenant comments to the Airport office in case the plan adversely affects you. We will do our
best to accommodate reasonable issues brought forward.

Please continue to report new roof leaks so we can ensure the contractor has that on his statement
of work.

Again, we thank you for your patience and courtesy all of you have shown us during this time at
the Airport.

Please turn in any work requests to Elsa either at the Airport Admin window M-F 8-5 or call
972-237-7591 or email edelgado@gptx.org.

Sincerely,

Mark J, Divita, C.M.
Alirport Director
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